May 31, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to fencing which adjoins your said property and well site
property as listed with the New Mexico Oil Conservancy Division (OCD). As per
specifications of the OCD, portions of your fence either need to be signed over to Petro-
Mex Resources LLC to be removed, or instructions, in writing, to leave the fencing as is
need to be submitted to Petro-Mex Resources LLC to be turned into the OCD.

Your prompt attention concerning this matter would be greatly appreciated. Please
contact me with any questions or concerns at the address listed above.

Sincerely, wwn//j ﬁwfc'v
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Field Supervisor

cc: file . .= i
p O o— l/ ;
; 20 04ST 2 30y
55 3
D, =
& (\/)'
N



